
 

 

 

 
 

 
Labdara’s 15th Anniversary Staff 
Party 
 
The Nursing Home’s Administration hosted a party for all 

Labdara staff to celebrate the 15th Anniversary of the 

nursing home and to recognize the great work the staff do 

to make Labdara a desired home to live in.  A wonderful 

array of food was provided by the Yellow Bean Cafe and 

a special anniversary cake was enjoyed by all in the 

outdoor resident garden area on the afternoon of 

Wednesday, June 21st.  Board Director, Rauda Dickinson 

handed out certificates of appreciation to all staff 

expressing everyone’s thanks for the many years of caring 

for our residents.  

 

 

 

 

 

Kas Vyksta Labdaroj 


